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Going Clear: Ensuring Compliance With Pay Transparency Laws
Sweeping the Empire State
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In an article for the New York Law Journal, Sheppard Mullin labor and employment attorneys Chris Collins and
Lindsay Stone summarize the pay transparency laws that will or may be effective in New York, and provides
some practical guidance on how New York employers should prepare to comply.
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